
 

 

 

School Photographer Visit 

Wednesday 29th November 2023 

 

15th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are happy to confirm that the school photographer will be onsite on Wednesday 29th 

November 2023, to take individual pupil photographs.  

 

These images will be available for you to purchase via online ordering only. 

 

Please may we take this opportunity to remind you of our school uniform expectations, which 
can also be found on our website Longspee Secondary Uniform 
 

Standard Uniform: 
 
• White shirt or white polo shirt 
• Dark grey or black trousers / skirts / shorts 
• Black shoes or black trainers without clear / bright colours or logos 
• Longspee Academy Sweatshirt / Body Warmer / Fleece 

(with our embroidered name and logo) 

 

PE / Sports / Games Kit: 

 

• Plain white T-Shirt or Polo Shirt 
• Black or Dark, plain shorts / tracksuit bottoms 
• Dark coloured plimsolls or trainers 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr L Bailey-Pearce 
Principal 
  

 

https://secondary.longspee-academy.co.uk/key-information/uniform/

